
  
 
Our 2005-2006 Board :   
President  Bonnie Behnke             International Service              Ken Friedman & Tom Shepeck 
President-Elect Wendy Hielsberg    Vocational Service  Marcus Butts & Fran Finley 
Past President  Rick Vanderloop  Community Service  Barbara Langkau & Marlin Greenfield 
Secretary  Gerald Krueger  Club Service   Kris Villars & Glen Curren 
Treasurer  Doug Seefeld  Sergeant-at-Arms  Art Dumke 
Foundation Chair David Omachinski District 6270 Governor  Margaret A. Wittkopp 
Membership Chair  Kate Thome      RI President    Carl – Wilhelm Stenahammar 

Next Board Meeting :   May 24th at 7:30 am  
Aurora Medical Center  

 

May 3, 2006  

Today’s Program 
Father Joe Grier –“ The Hope Center for HIV/Aids in  India” 

 
 

 
Announcements  
� Welcome to all of our guests. 
� Please say a prayer for Justine Fowler wife 

of Paul Fowler as hospice was called in this 
week. 

� We have one solidified host family for next 
year for our exchange student.  If you are 
interested in hosting a family contact Tom 
Shepeck at 379.0803. 

� Waterfest!!  Serve beer!  Great fundraiser – 
our 2 Waterfest dates are May 25 and July 
20th.  We need 50+ volunteers, so mark 
your calendar. 

� Changing of the Guard is scheduled for 
June 20th at LaSure’s Banquet Hall.  Those 
members interested in being on the 
planning committee meet next week before 
Rotary meeting at 11:30. 

� Reminder board meeting scheduled for 
tomorrow at 7:30 am. 

     
 
The Four Way Test  
Is it the truth?   
Is it fair to all concerned?  
Will it build goodwill and better 
friendships?  
Will it be beneficial to all concerned?  
 
 
New Member  
Kathleen (Kat) Hughes  is being proposed as 
a new member.  Kat is an account rep for 
Creative Management & Marketing Resources. 
Being proposed by Tom Shepeck . 
 
 
Just a reminder to send information for the 

HUB to:  Wendy Hielsberg at 
whielsberg@oshkoshcvb.org  

 
 

The Hub 
Oshkosh Rotary Southwest  

PO Box 1202      Oshkosh, WI 54903 
Charter Date – March 1973 - 6270   

http://www.oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org  



Member Notice   
The board decided there is a need to address 
the increasing number of early departures 
happening more often over the past few 
months.  Bonnie will make an attempt to begin 
each meeting a little earlier.  Please continue 
to have the courtesy to our speakers and 
excuse yourself prior to the start of the 
meeting.  If you find that you have to leave 
early there will be a basket to collect a nominal 
fee of $2.00 per person  that leaves early.   
 
 
Rotarian of the Week  
Cathy Doran –  Director of Sales 
Hilton Garden Inn  
Favorite Club Project: 
Helping out at The Boys & Girls Club Xmas party. I 
just need a way to distract Bonnie so I can hold a 
baby now and then.  
Proudest Achievement: 
Graduation from college in 2001 
My earliest memory: 
Watching my baby brother come home for the first 
time and coloring on his crib. 
Nobody in the club knows: 
Where I live 
My favorite part of every Rotary meeting: 
The invocation.  It makes me take pause and be 
thankful for my many blessings. 
3 things I’d want with me on a deserted island: 
My fiancée, my kids and a lobster trap 
The one TV show I don’t usually tell people I watch: 
I really don’t watch TV – sorry.  
When I tell people I’m in Rotary they: 
Always ask how the food is.  How weird is that? 
If I had to eat three foods for the rest of my life: 
Lobster, Filet Mignon and Jack Daniels. 
 
 
Club Service – Invocation    
Kent Mosebach has agreed to chair the 
invocation committee of club service. He will 
begin setting up presenters starting the month 
of July.  Thank you Kent. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Upcoming Programs  
May 10 – Lou Ann Bird – Poverty in 
Oshkosh  
May 17 – Fran Finley – Mentorship 
May 24 – Roosevelt School Picnic 
May 31 - Inductions 
 
Rotary Greeters  
May 10  Amy Montgomery 
   Kris Villars 
May 17  Bryan Hockstein 
   Allan Degner  
May 24  Duane Helwig 
   Bob Hernke 
May 31  Marcus Butts 
   Meredith Scheuerman 
  
WineFeast  
Winefeast was an incredible success that could 
not have been accomplished without our 
sponsors & volunteers.  A big thank you to our 
sponsors:  Citizens First, West Bend Mutual, 
Starr Group, Spring Valley Estates, Martin 
Ganther Group it couldn’t of been a success 
without you.  Also thank you to all Rotarians 
that got involved! 
     
 
Host Families for Exchange Students  
The Board of Directors is setting the example 
for finding host families for a possible 
exchange student for next year.  We need host 
families and each board member will contact a 
Rotarian to see if they are interested. Also, an 
upcoming Rotary meeting will be dedicated to 
the discussion of the hosting experience by our 
members who have done such.  Please 
consider being a host family. Contact Tom 
Shepeck for details. 
 
Changing of the Guard  
Mark your calendars for Tuesday June 20th 
LaSure’s Banquet Hall reception starts at 6:00. 
If you would like to be on the planning 
committee our first meeting is Wednesday May 
3rd at 11:30 at Robbins prior to our meeting. 


